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24th  January 2019 

  Dear Parents, 

 

Dates for your Diaries. 

 

❖ Grandparents’ Day takes place at 11.15am Wednesday 30th January. (See information 
below) 

❖ Children from 1st to 6th Classes singing in the choir at 7.30pm Mass in Raheen Church 

on Saturday 2nd February. (See information below.) 
❖ School is closed Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd February for midterm break. 

❖ School will be closed on Monday March 4th for teacher in-service on the new 

language curriculum.  
❖ School will be closed on Monday 18th March. (Public Holiday) 

❖ Confirmation takes place on Friday 29th March in Ballinagar Church at 11.30am. 
❖ School is closed for the Easter holidays on Friday April 12th. 

 

 Catholic Schools’ Week 

Choir 

Catholic Schools’ Week takes place from 28t of January to February 2nd. To mark this, we 

have been asked to take part in the Saturday evening Mass in Raheen Church on Saturday 3rd 

February at 7.30pm. Children from 1st to 6th classes, who are available on the night, will sing 
in the choir. 

You have supported this very well in the last few years and your help again this year will be 

very much appreciated. 

Grandparents’ Day 

This year we are also holding a Grandparents’ Day as part of Catholic Schools’ Week.  All    

grandparents are invited to come into the school for 11.15am on Wednesday 30th January.  

To start proceedings there will be a prayer service in the hall. Grandparents can then visit 

their grandchildren in their classrooms.  Tea/Coffee will be served also.  We would love 

any grandparent who plays music, sings or has another talent to share them with the 

children on the day.  

 

Enrolment 
 

Wednesday, January 30th is our final day for enrolment applications for September 2019. 

Anyone wishing to enrol a child can download an application form from our website or 
collect one from the office. Applications should be returned to the school on or before 

February 2nd and should be accompanied by a copy of the child’s birth certificate. Please 

inform any neighbours or friends who may have children ready to start school this year, of 
this date. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mícheál Hyland
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